


 
Stakeholder satisfaction with the operation of the Act as a tool for
reducing barriers and enabling effective access to, sharing and re-use
of public sector data.
·       The beneficial intent of the Act and the Scheme are acknowledged.
·       The operational workflows in place to request and gain access to

Scheme data seem better suited to smaller organisations. They may
need some modification to be fit-for-purpose for larger organisations,
like universities. From our experience thus far, there seems to be
insufficient visibility of the various steps in the data sharing pathway,
and a lack of gated steps to ensure appropriate oversight of the
process by nominated Scheme/Dataplace individuals.

 
Should the Act remain in force past its current sunset date of 1 April
2027?
·       We are supportive of the Act remaining in force beyond its current

sunset date, to allow sufficient time to work through current obstacles,
and better understand the benefits of the Scheme.

Any other relevant matters.
·       ONDC staff have been helpful and responsive, and their support has

been incredibly valuable throughout the application process as well as
post-accreditation. The training sessions and guidance notes have
assisted us in navigating the complexities of the Act and accreditation
process.

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me personally if there is anything further
we can assist with.
 
Kind regards,
___
Professor Paul Bonnington
Pro-Vice-Chancellor (Research Infrastructure)
 

The University of Queensland
Brisbane Qld 4072 Australia
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The University of Queensland is embracing the Green Office philosophy. Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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the addressee, you are notified that any transmission, distribution, printing or photocopying of this email is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
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